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Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Our S6 Prom will take place at Grand Central Station, Glasgow on Friday 21st June. Before 

the prom we will be having a reception at the school which we warmly invite all S6 pupils 

and their parents/carers to attend.  

 

The reception will take place from 5:30pm at the school. Pupils will then travel by coach 

to Grand Central leaving at approximately 6:30pm. Please note that there is no return 

transport provided following the prom.  

I look forward to seeing you at the school for the reception on the 21st June.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

David Dunlop 

Depute Head Teacher (S5 and S6)   
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